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AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION

TO: Garmin G5 Electronic Flight Instrument owner/operators
DATE: April 5, 2019
SUBJECT: G5 Electronic Flight Instrument Removal of FIKI Limitation and Preparation of G5

Installation for G3X Installations Using a G5 as a Standby Instrument
CERTIFICATION
AUTHORIZATION: FAA STC SA01818WI, EASA STC 10064473, EASA STC 10060846

______________________________________________
COMPLIANCE
Mandatory for G5 Electronic Flight Instruments installed in single engine Class 1 aircraft certified with FIKI 
or planning to install a G3X system and maintain the G5 as a standby instrument.
Optional for all other installations.

PURPOSE
This update provides:

• Removal of the Flight Into Known Icing (FIKI) limitation for single engine Class 1 aircraft
• Preparation of G5 installation for G3X installations using the G5 as a standby instrument

PRODUCTS AFFECTED
G5 Electronic Flight Instruments installed using FAA STC SA01818WI, EASA STC 10064473, 
and EASA STC 10060846 are affected.


